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Jesse White Urges Illinoisans to be Heroes by Joining the Organ/Tissue Donor Registry 

White honors Kennedy-King College for its commitment to registering new donors 
 

 
Illinois Secretary of State Jesse White honors Kennedy-King College (KKC) for their efforts in promoting the 
state’s Organ/Tissue Donor Program.  Pictured above are: Secretary White with Arshele Stevens, president of 
KKC, Aaron Hurns, a living kidney donor and president of the King’s Men Initiative and Brandon Nichols, 
director of Academic Support Services. 
  
White teamed up with community colleges statewide for the “Be a Hero” public awareness campaign.  The 
initiative gave students the opportunity to create their own campaigns and earn community service hours while 
promoting the Organ/Tissue Donor Registry. 
 
Illinoisans can register with the Secretary of State Organ/Tissue Donor Program at LifeGoesOn.com, by 
calling 1-800-210-2106 or by visiting their local Driver Services facility. 
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